Yovember
Twenty-seventh

1922,

Dr. J, C. Fields,
Royal Canadian Institute’,
Toronto, Ont.

I have made inquiries at the

Provincial Government Office in Montreal with
reference to the duration ¢f the present session
of the Provineial Legislature.

They can give me no definite
information, dut fully expect the session to
end before Christmas. "

Yours faithfully,

Principal's Secretary.




